
Marina Coast Water District Receives National Safety Award 
In June, the American Water Works Association (AWWA) recognized the Marina Coast 

Water District (MCWD) for its outstanding safety record. With 4,700 utility company 

members from across the country, AWWA is recognized as the authoritative, national 

resource on safe water.  

      The award is based on the number of lost-time work injuries in relation to the number 

of hours worked for all employees and is calculated similarly to how workers 

compensation insurance rates are set. “Making safety a top priority in our working 

environments benefits our employees, their families and our ratepayers,” states MCWD 

General Manager Jim Heitzman.   


